
From: Colleen Mehrer <rogncol@aol.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 15, 2023 7:22 AM 
To: Takara, Gloria C <gtakara@honolulu .gov> 
Subject: Landfill relocation 

CAUTION : Email received from an EXTERNAL sender. Please confirm the content is safe prior to opening 
attachments or links. 

I am a resident of Ko Olina and am concerned about the lack of progress in selecting a new 
landfill site. When we purchased our property in 2003, we were told that the landfill would 
be closed by 2008. We are still waiting 15 years later, and no progress has been made. The 
residents of West Oahu have born this burden long enough, and it is time that the landfill is 
moved to a new site. 

Please urge the members of the selection committee to get serious about selecting a new 
site. No one wants a landfill in their backyard, so it will always have push-back no matter 
where you go, but there must be another location on th is island that is suitable . 

Thank you for your attention and diligence in moving this process forward. 

Thank you, 
Colleen Mehrer 
Kai Lani 
Ko Olina 
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